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28 may, 2011

Fatima, May 29: 2 large groups on their yearly pilgrimage

 On May 29, Fatima welcomes the National
Pilgrimage of the Federation of Portuguese Folklore. The organizers estimate that
12,000 people may show up. The second large group coming to Fatima is the 28th
Pilgrimage of the Diocese of Portalegre-Castelo Branco, which will bring about 3500
pilgrims. The 11h00 Mass will be presided over by the Bishop of Portalegre-Castelo
Branco, the Most Rev. Antonino Dias. 
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